
 
Growing in God’s Love________________________________________________________________________________________  

From the Director… 
 It's tax season!   Our tax ID number is 95-2466926.  It is printed on your monthly tuition statements as well.   

 

Our gates are finally up and working! While the gates add a level of security, the children are still expected to stay 

with the teachers at all times during school hours.  In order to help reinforce this, please keep your child with you as 

well during drop off and pick up times and do not allow them to run freely around campus or play in empty 

classrooms.  Also, just a reminder that our licensed hours of operation are 7am-6pm.  Please keep this in mind when 

planning drop offs and pick-ups. Thank you for your help. 

 

This month, we welcome our new afternoon teacher, Ms. Lynna Grounds.  Please take a moment to introduce 

yourself to her in the afternoon. 

 

We will have Special Person’s Day on Thursday the 8th.  On this day, each child gets to bring a special person (aunt, 

uncle, grandparent, etc) to school.  We go to chapel together and then they can go around to all the different 

classrooms and participate in fun activities.  Room 5 will be a Photo Shop to get your picture taken and decorate a 

frame, Room 4 books & games, Room 3 a candy shop, and Room 2 a flower and card shop.  Don't forget to turn in 

your RSVP slips.  

 

Valentine’s Day will be celebrated by each classroom individually so please keep an eye out for information from 

your child's teacher or Room Parent.  Valentine’s Day presents us with a great opportunity to appreciate and value 

love.  There are many  kinds of love; love between man and woman, parent and child, friends, family, and of course 

God’s love.  Let us think about how much love is present in our lives and be warmed by it this month and always. 
 

Our annual auction fundraiser, "Tiaras & Bowties" is rapidly approaching!  It will be on Friday, March 9th at 

6pm at The Grand Event Center in Long Beach.  We are in the process of collecting donations which are due on 

February 23.  We will begin selling tickets on  February 11th. They are $40 each.   Just a reminder that each family 

has a commitment to purchase 2 entrance tickets and $20 worth of raffle tickets to support this one and only 

fundraiser.  If you have 8 people coming, you get a table and we will do a custom centerpiece featuring your child!  

The deadline to purchase tickets will be Friday, March 2nd.  The auction is a wonderful and fun way to have a night 

out, get to know other CLP families, and get some great items at a great price all while supporting the school! 

 

Wishing you a month filled with love! 

Lisa Clinton, Director 
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Parent's Corner 

Valentine’s Day Melted Bead Heart 

You'll need: 

-pony beads (the translucent kind work best) 

-metal heart cookie cutter 

-drill or metal washer to make the hole 

-string 

-cookie sheet & foil 

 

-Place the heart shaped cookie cutter on a foil lined or a cheap/old cookie sheet.   

-Arrange the pony beads in the heart cookie cutter in a single layer so that the beads are 

touching one another.   

-Bake in the oven for 10-20 minutes at 400 degrees or until the beads are melted.  Make sure 

to open windows and have good ventilation or use a toaster oven outside. 

-Allow to cool. 

-Drill hole and tie a string/fishing line through to hang.  (You can also put a metal washer or 

nut in the center when you are putting the beads in the cookie cutter.  This will then hold open 

a hole when the beads melt.) 

 

 



     

Mark Your Calendar… 

February 8 – Special Person’s Day 9-10:30am 

February 11 - Auction ticket sales begin 

February 19 – CLOSED for President’s Day 

February 23 - Auction Donations Due  

_________________________________ 
 

Happy Birthday! 
Jack Whitt (Rm 5) – February 1 
Parker Molle (Rm 4) - February 1 
Braelynne Vago (Rm 4) - February 3 
Addison Chung (Rm 3) - February 15 
Ms. Laney (Rm 4) - February 7 
Emerson Keeler (Rm 4)- February 21 
Ms. Brown (Rm 1) – February 27 
Loralei Cabrera (Rm 4) - February 28 
Josephine Morales (Rm 1) - February 28   
            

 
 

February Scripture 
“My commandment is this:  love one antoher, just as I love you.” 
     -John15:12 
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